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Gore Mutual protects your clients in British Columbia from wildfires 
 
As the 2024 wildfire season looms, we're intensifying our commitment to safeguarding properties in 
British Columbia. Gore Mutual is thrilled to announce our strategic partnership with Wildfire Defense 
Systems (WDS). 

Through our collaboration with WDS, we're defending both residential and commercial buildings at risk 
due to imminent wildfire threats. 

What this means for your clients in British Columbia: 

If any of your clients’ residential or commercial buildings in British Columbia insured by Gore Mutual are 
at risk due to imminent wildfire threats, WDS will automatically activate their proactive defense 
measures tailored to safeguard properties from wildfires. These measures, provided at no additional 
cost, include: 

• Combustible material removal 
• Temporary sprinkler system deployment 
• Covering exterior vents 
• Closing exterior doors, windows, and garage doors to prevent embers from entering the home 

and igniting the interior 

Your clients’ safety remains our top priority. In the face of increasing environmental challenges, we stand 
by our promise to support them every step of the way.  

For more information, please contact your Business Development Representative. 

 

 

 

 

 


